BEEES S GIRIEVEINI ES S TS REEELT TELEPHONE 3—6925

ko N7

October 16, 1950

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route #
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

@IN B OiR T HEE
NS ElRE T
GROUP It is indeed a pleasure to reglg to your
~ report of reception of WCOG a 20 Kc on
~ October 10th, 5:00 to 5:27 AM EST. Your

report was entirely correct.

We ap%reciate your interest and report of
recepbion and would like to be added to your
list of verified &tations. We would like tc
hear from you again in the future. Thank you

very much.
Sincerely yours,
Ernest C. Pate, Jr.
Chief Engineer
ECP.Jr/ss

GREENSBORO.N.C.



